
The Executive Committee (KatMeow 
Garcia, Marvin Raines, and Theresa 
Mitchell) met this afternoon (8/15/2020) 
'telephonically' and decided that, in view of 
the information from Kboo Administrative 
Personnel Zale and the consensus of the 
Staff, it would be best to delay the Annual 
meeting, and thus reset the whole 
process of the candidate election. The new 
date for the Annual Meeting is to be set by 
the full Board. 

	


